
George Church: De-extinction is a good idea

In its June issue Scientific American published an essay stating emphatically that reanimating species
such as woolly mammoths from surviving DNA is a bad idea. This dismissal is too hasty. The idea has
merit and is worth discussing with an open mind—and with multidisciplinary viewpoints.

The goal of reanimation research is not to make perfect living copies of extinct organisms, nor is it meant
to be a one-off stunt in a laboratory or zoo. Reanimation is about leveraging the best of ancient and
synthetic DNA.

Read the full, original story here: George Church: De-Extinction Is a Good Idea
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